[UVALU GOVERNMENT
MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT

Postal Address: Private Mail Bag, Vaiaku, Funafuti, Tuvalu; Ph: (688) 20 179/2176; Fax: (688) 20 167.
email: enviro anvality or mataiotekinene’ @yahoo.com/ mtekinene! @email.com

Date: 19 February 2007

To:  Mr. Asterio Takesy
Director of SPREP

Apia, Samoa
Fax No: (685) 20231

Attention: Mr. Taito Nakalevu
Dear Asterio Takesy,

RE: PACIFIC ADAPTATION TO CLIMATE CHANGE FULL SIZED PROJECT

On behalf of the Government of Tuvalu, and, in my capacity as GEF Operational Focal Point, the
Government of Tuvalu wishes to pledge USD 1.5 million as co-financing support for the PACC
project. The development activities in the water resources management sector which, the
government will use as parallel co-financing to build resilience to climate change under the PACC

are:
e Government of Tuvalu water tank support
e AusAlD adaptation funding
e Office Space

We look forward to the GEF's approval of this most important project to support our climate change
adaptation effort at the national and community level.

Sincerely,

Mataio Tekinene
Director of Environment/GEF Operational Focal Point
Department of Environment - Tuvalu

cc: Secretary of Natural Resources and Environment



